
Carroll County Director of Information Technology 
APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS 

 
The Board of Commissioners of Carroll County, Ohio is  
accepting resumes and references for the position of  
Carroll County Director of Information Technology  

until 3:00 p.m. on August 22, 2025. 
 

Resumes and references may be delivered in person to: 
The Board of Commissioners of Carroll County, Ohio 

119 S. Lisbon St., Suite 201 
Carrollton, OH  44615 

 
Resumes and references may also be delivered electronically to: 
Commissioner Robert E. Wirkner rwirkner@carrollcountyohio.us 

AND 
Clerk Melissa Schaar mschaar@carrollcountyohio.us 

 
 
 

A full job description is available on the county website at  
https://carrollcountyohio.us/public-notices/  

- then scroll to the bottom of the page to Employment Opportunities. 
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